
 
Oct 16, 2012 
 
Jeanine Townsend 
1001 I Street 
Sacramento, CA 95812-0100 
 
Dear Townsend, 
 
The people of California need you to develop STRONG industrial pollution protections for our 
waters. We need clear limits on the amount of stormwater pollutants discharged into our water 
bodies in order to provide facilities a clear path to compliance, and to facilitate efficient 
enforcement by the state and regional water boards. 
 
Please develop a strong, enforceable Industrial Stormwater Permit that helps ensure that 
California waterways are safe for swimming, drinking and fishing. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Ms. Sherrill Futrell 
151 Inner Cir 
Davis, CA 95618-5421 
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